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AMENDMENTS TO SENATE BILL NO. 140
Sponsor: SENATOR HUGHES

Printer's No. 684

Amend Bill, page 1, line 16, by striking out "the county of 
the first class" and inserting 

 each county of this Commonwealth
Amend Bill, page 2, line 5, by striking out "the" and 

inserting 
 a

Amend Bill, page 2, line 6, by striking out "in a county of 
the first class"

Amend Bill, page 2, line 20, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 2, lines 24 and 25, by striking out "of the 
first   class  "

Amend Bill, page 2, line 26, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 4, line 7, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 4, lines 19 and 20, by striking out "a 
county other than a   county of the first class  " and inserting 

 another county
Amend Bill, page 4, line 21, by striking out "the" where it 

occurs the second time and inserting 
 each
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Amend Bill, page 4, line 22, by striking out "other than the 
county of the first class"

Amend Bill, page 4, line 24, by striking out "the" where it 
occurs the first time and inserting 

 each
Amend Bill, page 4, lines 24 and 25, by striking out "other 

than the county of the first   class  "

Amend Bill, page 4, lines 28 and 29, by striking out "of the 
first   class  "

Amend Bill, page 5, lines 4 and 5, by striking out "of   the   
first class"

Amend Bill, page 5, line 6, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 5, line 12, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 5, line 24, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 5, line 29, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 6, line 13, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 7, line 7, by striking out "the" where it 
occurs the first time and inserting 

 each
Amend Bill, page 7, lines 7 and 8, by striking out "of the 

first class"

Amend Bill, page 7, line 12, by striking out "the" and 
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inserting 
 each

Amend Bill, page 7, line 13, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 7, line 19, by striking out "the" where it 
occurs the first time and inserting 

 each
Amend Bill, page 7, lines 19 and 20, by striking out "of the 

first class"

Amend Bill, page 7, line 21, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 7, line 28, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 8, line 1, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 8, lines 2 and 3, by striking out "of the 
first   class  "

Amend Bill, page 8, line 11, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 8, line 17, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 8, lines 27 and 28, by striking out "of the 
first   class  "

Amend Bill, page 8, line 28, by striking out "of the first 
class"

Amend Bill, page 8, line 30; page 9, line 1; by striking out 
"of" in line 30 on page 8 and "the first class" in line 1 on 
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